
 

 
 

Communication Information: 
Parents, Pupils, Staff, Governors – 11 March 2024 

 

The following statement has been released by Sinead Beare on behalf of the Interim Board of Governors. 
  
At the IBoG meeting, the new uniform for St.Columban’s was agreed, based on most popular choice from 

parents, staff, pupils and governors.  The uniform will be navy and jade green with the chosen St. Columban’s 

crest. 
 

Meetings will occur with all parents in early June, on the Sacred Heart Site.  At these meetings, parents will 

receive information on class groupings and the name of their child’s teacher for next year. General school 

information including uniform will be shared and details of orientation days for the children in June. It is 

planned that children will spend a full day on the Sacred Heart Site with their new teacher for next year. 

Details of the dates will be confirmed nearer the time. 

 


